
From: Thomas, Katherine <KThomas@oepp.sc.gov>
To: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 3/18/2014 3:03:03 PM
Subject: RE: Els Proclamation

Just for clarification. The proc dated April 19, 2013? (Will it be updated/re-issued for this year?) Also, dropped in 
signature, or will the Governor sign?

From: Veldran, Katherine
Sent: Tuesday, March 18, 2014 2:24 PM
To: Thomas, Katherine
Subject: Els Proclamation

Can we have the Els proclamation from last year reprinted for the Heritage Foundation? 
It's going to be framed as a gift.
KV

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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